CITY OF PORT LAVACA

COUNCIL MEETING: JULY 26, 2021 AGENDA ITEM # 1

DATE: 7/15/2021
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL
FROM: WAYNE SHAFFER, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

SUBJECT: USE OF THE BAYFRONT PENINSULA PARK FOR THE ANNUAL
HARD HEAD DERBY

BACKGROUND: James Maikoetter has requested to use the Bayfront Peninsula Park
for the Annual Hard Head Derby on Friday, August 6, 2021 and Saturday, August 7,
2021. The event will be free of charge to the public. The Hard Head Derby has requested
that the fees be waived for the use of the park.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: This event is a great benefit for the youth of Port
Lavaca and Calhoun County.

IMPACT ON COMMUNITY SUSTAINABILITY:

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommend waiving the fee for the community event.

ATTACHMENTS:



